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Media Release 
 
On 4/3/24 at approximately 8:00am, officers responded to a report of a stabbing on a 
AATA bus in the 2200 block of Fuller Road. Preliminary investigation reveals a 25-year-
old female and a 21-year-old male bumped into each other on the bus. The 21-year-old 
male then pulled out a knife and slashed the female across her chest.  
 
The 21-year-old male fled the scene on foot. He was located and arrested by officers 
without incident near the scene. The 25-year-old female was transported to the hospital 
with non-life-threatening injuries. She is in stable condition.  
 
Detectives are currently investigating the connection between this incident and prior 
felonious assaults involving a knife that occurred in Ann Arbor on 3/27/24 and 4/1/24. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

. 
 

Ann Arbor Police Department TIP line: 734.794.6939 Email: TIPS@a2gov.org 

http://www.a2gov.org/police
mailto:TIPS@a2gov.org

